
PROJECT DESCRIPTION
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is implementing pedestrian safety 
improvements by installing eight new mid-block crosswalks along State Road (S.R.) A1A 
from just south of Milsap Road to just north of Granada Boulevard (S.R. 40) in Ormond 
Beach, Volusia County. Improvements will also include resurfacing of the existing 
pavement, curb and gutter, concrete sidewalk upgrades, traffic separator installation, and 
lighting enhancements.

Seven of the new crosswalks will be equipped with Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacons 
(RRFBs) and signage to enhance pedestrian safety. Each RRFB will include flashing  
yellow LED lights to increase drivers’ awareness of pedestrians crossing S.R. A1A at the 
following locations: 

• Milsap Road
• Benjamin Drive
• River Beach Drive
• Arlington Way
• Ormond Parkway
• Osceola Avenue
• Bosarvey Drive

Additionally, a new crosswalk will be installed at Rockefeller Drive and equipped with a 
Pedestrian Hybrid Beacon (PHB). A PHB is an overhead traffic device that remains dark until 
a pedestrian activates the beacon, signaling for drivers to stop and for pedestrians to cross. 

For more information about RRFBs, PHBs, and how to use them, visit 
https://www.alerttodayflorida.com/Pedestrian

Audible pedestrian signals and detectible warning pads will also be installed at each new 
mid-block crossing to provide accessibility for the visually impaired.

WHAT TO EXPECT
Motorists should expect intermittent nighttime lane closures on S.R. A1A between the hours 
of 7 p.m. and 7 a.m. during construction. Electronic message boards and other signage will 
be used to direct traffic around closures. Intermittent sidewalk detours will be utilized to 
accommodate pedestrian traffic around the work area. Access to side streets, residences, and 
businesses will be maintained throughout the duration of the project.

The level of work activity will vary during different phases of construction, and the schedule 
may change due to weather or other unforeseen circumstances. For the most current project 
details and lane closure information, make sure to visit the project page on FDOT’s Central 
Florida Roads website, www.cflroads.com.
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